
 
New Zealand Sportclimbing Federation 

P.O Box 339, Rotorua 
Invitation 

 
To:  Asian Continental Council; Asian Member Federations 
From:  Oceania Continental Council;  
Date:  1 July 2005 
Subject: 2005 Oceania Championships 
 
The Oceania Continental council has reinstated the Oceania Championship 
competition in 2004. The event was highly successful. As you may be aware 
the Oceania Continental council currently consists of only two countries, New 
Zealand and Australia. As part of the development programme for the 
Oceania region it has been identified that Oceania climbers require greater 
competition from abroad. 
 
As a result, we would like to offer climbers from the Asian region an invitation 
to compete at the 2005 Oceania Cup competition – Sydney (7-9th October 
2005). Places are available for Open level and Junior level climbers. To 
register your interest in competing at this event, please contact Graham 
Hyland (comp@sportclimbingaustralia.org.au) or James Maguire 
(info@nzsf.org.nz). Places are limited, so please register your interest as 
soon as possible. 
 
While you are unable to become Oceania Champion (due to UIAA Climbing 
regulations) you will be fully ranked in the event. i.e. if you win then you will 
get first place and all the prizes/medals associated with it. 
 
Details on the event can be found on the Sportclimbing Australia website 
www.sportclimbingaustralia.org.au shortly. 
 
For further information please feel free to contact either Graham Hyland 
(comp@sportclimbingaustralia.org.au) or James Maguire (info@nzsf.org.nz or 
phone +64 21 242 1995) 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
James Maguire 
President, 
Oceania Continental Council   


